From: Doll, Laura

Sent: 12/8/2013 12:38:53 PM

To: pac@cpuc.ca.gov (pac(@cpuc.ca.gov); eim@cpuc.ca.gov (eim@cpuc.ca.gov);
sunil shori@cpuc.ca.gov (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov); richard. myers@cpuc.ca.gov
(richard. myers@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cec:
Bcec:
Subject: Cold weather update for PGE gas system

The cold weather continues and non-core curtailments are scheduled for tomorrow at least.
Here is the latest update:

"Given the current cold weather conditions, we will be curtailing noncore customers for Monday, Dec 9, 2013, in
the following curtailment zones:

1.Angwin — 1 customer

2.Auburn — 10 customers

3.Yuba City — 30 customers

4 North Sacramento — 19 customers
5.Los Banos — 1 customer

This is the final list of curtailments for Monday. The curtailments will commence at midnight (0:00 Dec 9, 2013).
The attached spreadsheet provides the allowable burn rates for customers impacted.”

<<Curtailment List for Dec 9th 2013 xlsx>>
Thanks,

Swaran Bhatthal

Gas Planning Support

SB GT&S 0268972
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